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Mesa Regional Dispatch Center (Citywide)

Mesa voters approved a Public Safety Bond Program that included a new dispatch communications
center.  The existing dispatch center is located on East 6th Place, where Fire and Police
Communications are co-located.  Much of the key radio communications equipment for the City is
also located within this facility. The existing facility does not provide the City with redundancy and has
reached capacity.

Recommend award to CORE Construction Services, Inc., as the CMAR for this project with a Pre-
Construction Phase Services Contract in the amount of $154,044.00.  Funding is available in the
2013 Public Safety Bond Program.
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